CITY OF MILLER
CITY COUNCIL MEETING
OCTOBER 27, 2020

The City of Miller is an equal opportunity employer.

The City Council met in special session at city hall at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, October 27,
2020.

MEMBERS PRESENT: Mayor Ron Blachford, Aldermen Jim Odegaard, Tony Rangel,
Bob Steers, Jeff Swartz, Joe Zeller. Absent: Alderwoman SuAnne Meyer.

CALL TO ORDER: Mayor Blachford called the meeting to order.
Pledge of Allegiance was said by all present.

AGENDA: Motion by Alderman Odegaard, seconded by Alderman Zeller to approve the
agenda. All members voted aye. Motion carried.

NEW BUSINESS

EXECUTIVE SESSION: Motion by Alderman Zeller, seconded by Alderman Rangel to go
into executive session for personnel matters pursuant to SDCL 1-25-2(1) at 7:04 p.m. All
members voted aye. Motion carried. Motion by Alderman Odegaard, seconded by Alderman
Swartz to come out of executive session at 8:27 p.m. All members voted aye. Motion carried.

Electric Department: Mayor Blachford read a letter of resignation from Josh Koeck Motion
by Alderman Odegaard, seconded by Alderman Zeller to accept the letter of resignation from
Josh Koeck and commend him for 10 years of service to the City of Miller. Four ayes, Alderman
Rangel — nay (does not want to accept the letter of resignation) and one absent. Motion carried.

Motion by Alderman Zeller, seconded by Alderman Steers to adjourn the meeting. There
being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:31 p.m. All members voted aye.
Motion carried.

Ronald Blachford, Mayor

Sheila Coss, Finance Officer
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